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Brandy Butler

From: Office of Commissioner Brown
Sent: Tuesday, November 07, 2017 8:27 AM
To: Commissioner Correspondence
Subject: FW: FPL Rate Increase

Please place the following email in Docket Correspondence, Consumers and their Representatives, in Docket 
No. 20170007-EI. 
 
Thank you. 
 
 

From: palzetta [mailto:palzetta@embarqmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, November 06, 2017 5:15 PM 
To: Office of Commissioner Brown 
Subject: FPL Rate Increase 
 
FPSC Chairman Julie Imanuel Brown as a Senior on a fix income, I oppose the rate hike for Florida Power 
and Light. Please vote against the rate increase. 
 
Thank You. 
L. Curry 
Punta Gorda, Florida 




